

REVIEW FOR FINAL TEST (2)

PART I: LISTENING (20p)

I. Listen to a conversation. Answer each question WITH NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.

1. How many times has Hary been to Instabul?
2. When did they arrive?
3. Did they go up the Galata Tower?
4. How long did they spend in Topkapi Palace?
5. What are they doing later?

II. Listen to Christina and Fernanda talking about living in Chicago and San Tiago. Fill in each blank with no more than THREE words.

6. Christina says Chicago is a really _____ city.
7. Christina works in a _____ in the USA.
8. Christina says it's really convenient living in the first street because she can _____.
9. Fernanda says she doesn't like living in Chicago because _____ in the winter.
10. Fernanda says San Tiago is smaller than Chicago but has _____.

PART II: GRAMMAR (5p)

Identify the error (A, B, C or D) in each sentence and write the correct words/ phrases

Example: *He live (A) with his (B) parents near the (C) center of (D) the city*

Answer: **A-LIVES**

11. John is not (A) very handsome (B). Tim is handsome (C) than (D) him.
12. It was (A) sunny yesterday but today it's rainy (B). The weather is badder (C) than it was (D) yesterday.
13. Jenny is very (A) intelligent. She (B) is the better (C) student in (D) the class.
14. I has (A) never eaten (B) sushi before. I am (C) going to try it in a Japanese (D) restaurant today.
15. Naomi is very excited (A) because she has (B) never ski (C) down a mountain before (D).
16. We have (A) ever (B) been (C) to Vietnam but we'd love to go (D) there one day.
17. His uncle is (A) a famous (B) person. He has wrote (C) a lot of books (D) for children.
18. Hilton is (A) the most (B) expensive hotel than (C) in our (D) city.
19. Yesterday the weather (A) was (B) hot but today it is (C) even hottest (D).
20. Rotterdam is (A) busiest (B) port in Europe. Ships from all over (C) the world stop (D) there.

PART III: VOCABULARY (5p)

Complete each sentence with ONE suitable word

Example: *Hanoi is very famous for Pho. It is a s_____ of Hanoi.*

Answer: *specialty*

21. That is the o_____ building in my hometown. It was built in 1786.
22. People in my hometown are very f_____. It's nice to talk to them.
23. Singapore is the c_____ country I've visited. Littering is really impolite.
24. She wants her wedding to be held in a big c_____.
25. He was beginning to get very a_____ with me because of my carelessness.
26. We are planning to hold a s_____ party for his birthday.
27. He b_____ his own record to come first in the race one more time.
28. I am b_____ with doing the same things every day. I want to try something new.
29. He w_____ the lottery so he bought a new car.
30. They love c_____ mountains because it's a lot of fun.

PART IV: READING (20p)

I. Read the text and answer the questions below WITH NO MORE THAN FOUR WORDS

Survey Finds The Happiest Places

What is the happiest place on earth? It's Denmark. A leading researcher has analyzed the results of years of surveys about happiness. The surveys asked thousands of people in more than 20 nations, "How happy are you?" Here are some conclusions. Climate has little effect on happiness. People in warm Mediterranean countries, such as Portugal and Greece, often said they were unhappy. More people in Northern European countries- Denmark, the Netherlands, and Norway- said they were happy, even though their weather is probably the worst in Europe. It's cloudy in the summer and cold and dark in the winter.

Americans shouldn't move to the east or West Coast to look for the good life. People in New York and California were not happier than people in other regions. In fact, the happiest parts of the United States are areas that are rural and poorer than other areas.

Psychologist Michael Hagerty says this is because people in rural areas tend to stay in the place where they grew up, near family and friends. People who have close ties to friends and family are usually happier than those who do not.

The conclusion? You don't need to move to Denmark to be happy. Hagerty says, "The best thing you can do to be happy is to develop good ties with friends and family. You can do that wherever you are, right now."

31. How many people took part in the survey on happiness?
32. What has little effect on happiness?
33. What's the weather like in Denmark in the summer?
34. What are the happiest parts of the United States?
35. According to the research, what should you do with your friends and family if you want to be happy?

II. Read the text and fill in each blank WITH NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER.

TOMMY HARRISON

Tommy Harrison is exactly 100 years old. He's a retired engineer. His wife, Maude, died 14 years ago. They had no children and now he lives alone in his flat in Bristol. Tommy has smoked all his life. First he smoked cigarettes, about 10 a day, but 40 years ago he changed to a pipe. He has only been ill once in his life, and that was just before the First World War, when he had rheumatic fever. The only time he visits his doctor is to get a certificate to say that he can still drive his car. Every day he has a full English breakfast – bacon, eggs, toast and marmalade. He has only been abroad once, to France during the war. He says: "I still go dancing and swimming but I don't want to live forever, perhaps 12 more months. My father lived until he was 99".

36. Tommy Harrison worked as _____.
37. He smoked a lot, about 10 cigarettes a day, then he changed to _____ 40 years ago.
38. He has only been ill when he had _____.
39. He often has bacon, eggs, toast and marmalade for _____.
40. He doesn't want to live longer, maybe _____.

PART V: WRITING(10p)

Write a paragraph (70-100 words) about your future plan after graduating from university

You should write:

- What university you are studying in
- When you are going to finish university
- What job you are going to get after graduation
- Where you want to work
- When you are going to get married

----- THE END -----